
 

 

 

A Grateful Farewell to January, A Focused Welcome to February 

Dear Parents, Guardians, Students, Staff  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

As we step into the month of February, we take a moment 
to thank God for His abundant blessings in January. The 
past month was filled with vibrant activities, celebrations, 
and moments of joy that brought our school community 
closer. Through it all, God’s presence guided us, filling our 
hearts with gratitude and strength. 
Now, as February unfolds, we embrace a time of focus 
and diligence. This is a crucial month, dedicated to 
completing the syllabus and preparing for the upcoming 
examinations. It is a time for perseverance, discipline, and 
determination. Let us approach our studies with 
dedication, trusting that the same God who was with us in 
our celebrations will also be with us in our efforts. May He 
grant us wisdom, clarity, and peace as we prepare for the 

challenges ahead. 
 HIGHLIGHTS FROM JANUARY 
January was a month of joy, celebration, and growth. We 
thank God for His presence through it all. 
 

 SSC Farewell: A heartfelt send-off to our outgoing 
students, wishing them success in their journey ahead. 

 Student Council Elections: Students embraced 
leadership and democracy, electing their 
representatives for 2025-26. 

 Republic Day (26th Jan): A grand flag-hoisting 
ceremony, cultural performances, and patriotic 
speeches marked the day. 

 St. Claudine’s Feast (31st Jan): A meaningful celebration 
honoring our foundress, focusing on love and 
forgiveness. 



  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery 

Best Boy- Mst. Khizar 

shaikh 

Junior KG 

Best Girl- Miss Arista 

Fernandes 

Grade 2 

Best Boy- Mst. Elias Rodrigues 

 

Grade 3 

Best Girl- Miss Ovi Salvi 
 

Grade 5 

Best Girl- Miss Elisha Rodrigues 

 

Grade 7 

Best Boy- Mst. Aaradhya Pimple 

Grade 8 

Best Boy- Mst. Siddhant Amin 
Grade 9 

Best Girl- Miss Diana D’Souza 

 

This month, the Best Class Award is proudly given to Grades 7, 8, and 9 for their outstanding efforts in 
organizing and presenting excellent programs for the School Feast, Republic Day, and the Farewell 
Program for Grade 10. Their dedication, teamwork, and creativity made each event a memorable and 
meaningful celebration. Congratulations to all the students and teachers for their hard work and 
enthusiasm! 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
We are proud of our students' success in the Olympiad exams. Mst. Shawn 
(Grade 8) secured the School First Rank in the GK Olympiad, while Miss 
Jane Gonsalves & Miss Diveena Patil (Grade 2) earned a Zonal Rank of 20. 
Special thanks to Ms. Aurice for organizing the tests. Congratulations to all! 

Grade 8 

Mst. Shawn Moraes 

 

Grade 2 

Miss Jane Gonsalves 

 

Certificate of Appreciation 

Ms. Aurice 

 

CREATIVE CONTRIBUTION 
A special appreciation to Ms. Aurice for her efficient video editing 
and dedication in preparing reels for school events, even during 
holidays. Her creative efforts have significantly boosted our YouTube 
subscribers and Instagram followers, enhancing the school's online 
presence. Thank you for your hard work and innovation! 

DEDICATED SERVICE 
We extend our heartfelt gratitude to Ms. Shobha for her 
meticulous organization of the school library books into a digital 
log and for always being willing to step in for proxy classes when 
needed. Her dedication and support are truly commendable! 

ARTISTIC EXCELLENCE 
A heartfelt appreciation to Ms. Pradnya 
for her creativity in designing stunning 
backdrops, the Monthly Theme Board, 
and the Award Board. Her artistic touch 
adds grace and vibrancy to every 
event. Thank you for your dedication! 

Tech-Savvy Educator 
A big thank you to Ms. Swity for her 
innovative approach in utilizing the AV 
Room to enhance lessons, making 
learning more engaging for students.  

 Staff Cheerleader 
Ms. Giovonna is appreciated for her 
enthusiasm and positivity, always 
being the first to give a thumbs-up on 
our staff WhatsApp group.  

The Pillar of Discipline 
Ms. Lija is recognized for her 
firm yet caring approach in 
maintaining discipline. 

Dedication Beyond Limits 
A special salute to Ms. Tejasvi 
for her unwavering commitment 
to coming to school daily 
despite her challenging 
pregnancy. Your dedication and 
spirit inspire us all! 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 
The Pre-Primary Annual Day is 
scheduled for 28th February. 
We look forward to a joyful 
and memorable celebration! 

Sr. Flavia Fernandes RJM 


